
From: McClure, Dean, EMNRD
To: "Schenkel, Beth V"
Subject: Order PLC-483-A
Date: Wednesday, September 9, 2020 4:11:00 PM

Hello Ms. Schenkel,
 
Upon review I noticed that the following well was included within the order that should not have
been. The OCD will be issuing a new order (PLC-483-B) to correct this over site on my part.

30-015-43758 Cedar Canyon 22 Fed Com 5H M-22-24S-29E 96238
 
 
Dean McClure
Petroleum Engineer, Oil Conservation Division
New Mexico Energy, Minerals and Natural Resources Department
(505) 469-8211
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